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Special Notice – Do NOT dump 
snow in creeks or wetlands 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake –16, Enniskó:wa/March 2017) Following this 
week’s big snow storm the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke’s 
Environment Protection Office is reminding community 
members to refrain from dumping snow in any local creeks or 
wetlands.  
 
Dumping snow in natural areas causes harm to aquatic and 
wetland ecosystems. Snow from roadways often contains high 
levels of salt, sediment and, occasionally, heavy metals and 
other contaminants that can impair ecosystem dynamics and 
ultimately harm animal and plant life. 
 
To keep our ecosystems healthy, it is vitally important NOT to 
dump snow cleared from roadways into our waterways. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Lynn Jacobs 
Environmentalist 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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